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Alabama Power Company
,

ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald '

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: SCENARIO FOR 1984 FARLEY EXERCISE DOCKET NOS. 50-348, AND
50-364

Thank you for providing the scenario for the 1984 Farley Emergency Preparedness
Plume Exposure Exercise scheduled for November 28, 1984. The submittal appears

{to_ fulfill the minimum requirements for a full-scale exercise.

We will review the complete scenario when received. Any additional comments that
we may have on the details of the exercise will be transmitted to your corporate
emergency preparedness coordinator by telephone. We look forward to receiving
the complete controller / prompter packages for the scenario.

If you have any further questions on this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

David M. Verrelli, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: W. O. Whitt .

! Executive Vice President
i J. D. Woodard

Plant Manager - Nuclear
W. G. Hairston, II:

Manager, Nuclear Engineering
and Technical Support

J. W. McGowan, Manager
Safety Audit and

Engineering Review
H. O. Thrash, Manager,

Nuclear Operations and
Administration

W. G. Ware, Supervisor
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